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 Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority 
285 Technology Center Way, Suite 202 

Wenatchee, WA  98801 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received by the Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority, 
until 11:00 a.m. Pacific Time on April 30, 2024 for the Malaga Vicinity Wells 7 and 8 Project. Bid 
proposals will be received at the Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority office, 285 Technology Center 
Way, Wenatchee, WA  98801, and will then and there be opened and read publicly.  Order of magnitude 
is approximately $700,000. Proposals received after the time fixed for opening will not be considered. 

The major items of work include well drilling and testing.   

Complete digital project bidding documents are available at www.questcdn.com.  Bidders may 
download the digital plan set for $22.00 by entering Quest project #9062366 on the website’s Project 
Search page.  Please contact QuestCDN at (952) 233-1632 or info@questcdn.com for assistance in 
free membership registration, downloading, and working with this digital project information.  

The Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive 
irregularities in the bid or in the bidding. 

No bidder may withdraw his proposal after the hours set for the opening thereof, or before award of 
contract, unless said award is delayed for a period exceeding forty-five (45) days.   
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